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Letter dated. 10 November 1951
addressed t(;"t'h'€CIiaIrman of the

Conciliation Commission by the
~resentative of Syria

Sir,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of Your Exce1~0ncyls

letter of .31 October concerning the replies to be made to the

proposals of the Conciliation Corrrnission.

As has already been stated, in particular in the note dated

17 September 1951, my delegation is ready to continue its

collaboration ~'lith the Commission in the task it has undertaken.

It is therefore at the Commission1s disposal to discuss the proposals.

Ploase accept, Sir, the assurances of my high consideration.

(signod) Adnan ATASSI

Chairman of the Syrian
Delegation




